
�

St. Christopher Church 

950 West Boylston Street 

Worcester, MA  01606 

      �

�

�

�

 Vigil Mass (Saturday): 4:00 pm�

 Sunday Mass:                8:00 am (livestreamed) �

�                              and 10:00 am   �

 Weekday Masses�

  (Mon., Thurs. & Fri.):               9:00 am�

  Holy Day Masses:�                    To be determined�

“Behold Saint Christopher . . . 

                               . . . Go Thy Way  

                                                 in Safety” 

�

RECONCILIATION:  Suspended until �

�   � � �      further notice �

�

BAPTISM: By Appointment�

Please see the Pastor after Mass for a form.�

Baptisms must be scheduled at least one month in advance.�

�

Baptism Preparation: Mrs. Sheila Slik�

by appointment only.�

�

�

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:�

Please contact/talk to the Pastor after Mass to make �

an appointment twelve months in advance, before �

making plans for reception and wedding date.�

CONTACT US�

�

Rectory:   Phone 508�853�1492;  FAX 508�853�4338�

�

Religious Ed./Church Hall/Bingo: 508�853�3302�

�

Email:  parish@stchristopherparishworcester.org�

�

Web Site:  www.stchristopherworcester.org�

�

Office Hours:  Monday�Thursday, 8 a.m.�2 p.m.�

Parish office is closed on Friday.�

�

***************************************�

Rev. Stanley F. Krutcik, Pastor�

frstanley@stchristopherparishworcester.org�

�

Deacon Van Nguyen�

�

�

Religious Education Office�

Admin./Director:  _________________�

508�853�3302�

religioused@stchristopherparishworcester.org�

�

Mrs. Sheila Slik�

Coordinator for the �

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)  �

508�853�3302�

religioused@stchristopherparishworcester.org�

�

James Joinville � Music Director�

�

Clesson Dupuis � Business Manager�

busmgr@stchristopherparishworcester.org�

�

Cindy Barnaby�

Administrative Assistant �

adminasst@stchristopherparishworcester.org�

�

John Slik � Building & Maintenance�

�

Leo Pedone � Bingo Chairman�

We thank you for visiting us!  

�

�

�

If you wish to become a �

parishioner of St. Christopher’s, 

please see Fr. Stanley after Mass 

for a parish registration form.�

July 4, 2021 



�

 

 

 

 

14

th 

Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Saturday, July 3

rd

�

4:00pm   For our Parish Family�

�

Sunday, July 4

th 

(Independence Day)�

8:00am   Jean & Richard Wilder,�

               by Family�

10:00am Mass�

Monday, July 5

th�

9:00am   Mass�

Tuesday, July 6

th

�

No Mass�

Wednesday, July 7

th

�

No Mass�

Thursday, July 8

th

�

9:00am   Richard Butler, Birthday Remembrance,�

               by Ken�

Friday, July 9

th

�

9:00am   Maryjo Roughan,�

               by Mary Sullivan�

�

15

th 

Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Saturday, July 10

th�

4:00pm   Mass�

�

Sunday, July 11

th

 �

8:00am   Mary Marcotte, 14

th 

Anniversary,�

               by Family�

10:00am Jeanette Lariviere, �

               by Niece�

HELP WANTED�MANY OPENINGS!�

ST. CHRISTOPHER’S PRAYER LINE�

Help enlarge our prayer line.  Are you willing �

to take private time in prayer for others in need?  �

Call Ken Butler at 508�852�0127 for more information.�

Please consider joining.  �

Also, do you know of someone 

in need of prayers?  We just 

need the person’s first name 

and the nature of the problem.�

�

Remember, someday YOU may be the one in need!�

TIME REQUIRED�NOT MUCH,�

AND VERY FLEXIBLE.�

COMPENSATION�“OUT OF THIS WORLD”�

Consecration to St. Joseph in Uxbridge�

�

Parish Hall at St. Mary Church, 77 Mendon Street�

 Six Mondays from July 12

th

 � August 16

th�

6:30�7:45 p.m.�

There has been a long history of 

devotion to St. Joseph.  This six�

part summer series will involve 

small group discussion and �

consecration.  In the series, you 

will grow in your understanding �

of St. Joseph through knowledge 

of the saints, teachings of popes 

and other theological reflections.  �

The book, Consecration to St. Joseph by Donald H. 

Calloway, MIC will be used and is available for �

purchase through St. Mary’s.  To register, �

email Diane at dmoriarty@stmaryuxbridge.org �

or visit parish website at stmaryuxbridge.org.�

Fr. Stanley . . .  

 

 

Thank you for your good & faithful 

service to the people of God. 

God bless you for all that you do! 

41

st  

WORD OF LIFE�

“O God our creator . . . through the power and 

working of your Holy Spirit, you call us to live out 

our faith in the midst of the world, bringing the 

light and the saving truth of the Gospel �

to every corner of society.”�

�

�              ~United States Conference of Catholic Bishops�

                              “Prayer for Religious Liberty”�

“…and many who heard him were astonished.”� �

�

�

Worldwide Marriage Encounter �

is sponsoring virtual marriage �

experiences. Jesus commands us �

to love one another.�

Learn to love your spouse more �

fully on the next Worldwide �

Marriage Encounter Experience �

on Thursdays & Mondays,  �

July 8

th 

� July 29

th

, from 7�9:30 p.m.��

�

Couples will explore their individual personality 

styles, improve listening and communication skills, �

understand God’s plan for their marriage, �

and learn how to keep their relationship a priority.� �

�

�

Registration is limited and a $100 application fee �

is required. For more information or to apply, �

visit https://wwmema.org/.�



April 12

th�

SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP�

St. Bernard Church, 236 Lincoln Street, Worcester�

St. Bernard Church will host a basketball camp with the 

Worcester Majors Professional Basketball Team �

for only $5/week. Spots are limited to 40 athletes/week.  �

The camp will be held Monday, July 12

th  

to Friday, July 16

th

, 9 a.m.�12:00 noon,�

for boys & girls ages 8�12 and from�

Monday, July 19

th  

to Friday, July 23

rd �

for boys & girls ages 12�17.�

�

To register, visit olpworcester.org �

or call 508�755�3820.�

Young Adult Weekly Pick-up Volleyball & Hangout 

St. Christopher’s Volleyball Courts 

Friday Evenings through August 27

th  

~ 6:00 p.m. 

 

All young adults (ages 18+) are invited  

to join in for weekly pick-up volleyball. 

These gatherings are very laid back and 

open to any young adult, regardless of skill level. 

If you are looking for a fun way to meet up with  

other young adults in the area, then this is perfect for you!   

There is no commitment or formal sign-ups, but if you would 

like to receive text or email updates during the summer,  

feel free to sign up at the following link: 

www.neworcester.org/young-adult-summer-volleyball. 

Be the Face of Christ!�

We are truly grateful to all who �

have made a donation or pledge!�

�

St. Christopher’s has raised $15,934 

from 76 gifts, bringing us to �

47.1% of our goal of $33,800!�

�

   For those parishioners who have not yet donated, �

we ask your kind consideration of a gift to the �

2021 Annual Partners in Charity Appeal .�

   This year, you can easily offer your gift online at �

partners�charity.net/donate or by texting the word 

“donate” to 84576 from your cell phone, or by �

calling 508�929�4366 with your gift or pledge.�

Donor envelopes can also be found in the church pews.  �

Please make all checks payable to “Partners in Charity.”�

   Your gift will help the Diocese implement its essential 

charitable, pastoral & educational works in the year 

ahead.  Please prayerfully consider making a gift �

which reflects your gratitude to God for all you have.�

     Thank you!�� � Fr. Stanley 

�

Grab your lawn chair & enjoy a volleyball game! 

 

 

Although our parish does not have a volleyball 

team this year, diocesan volleyball games will �

still be played here at St. Christopher’s on �

Monday evenings

 

through early August. �

Games begin around 6:15 p.m. �

�

If you are looking for something �

to do with your family, come out �

and enjoy a summer’s evening �

while cheering on the players.�

“WHY COLLEGE?”�

Free Intellectual 3�Day Retreat Opportunity�

St. Mary Church, 77 Mendon Street, Uxbridge�

Wednesday, July 7

th

 � Friday, July 9

th�

8:30 a.m. � 3:30 p.m.�

If you are a rising high school senior, currently in �

college, or a recent graduate, you are invited to this 

great conversation about the purpose, fruit, and joy of 

the intellectual life.  It is an opportunity for young adults �

to address questions such as:  Is higher education worth 

the cost?  Can a reflective life lead to happiness?�

Are God, math, and politics related to literature, �

philosophy, and music?  Does wisdom matter anymore? �

Contact Michael Hoye at hoye@cua.edu for more info. �

To apply for the retreat, visit tinyurl.com/yvwhtvcj.�

Mass, adoration & confession available daily at retreat.�

Homemakers Wanted�

�

Catholic Charities, located at �

10 Hammond Street in Worcester, �

is hiring homemakers.  They host walk�in interviews 

every Tuesday from 10:00 a.m�12:00 noon.  �

Homemakers and Home Health Aides are trained by 

their Homecare team to provide a variety of support 

services which are essential in maintaining a disabled 

or dependent person’s safety and wellbeing.�

�

�

Walk�ins welcome on Tuesdays for interviews, or �

contact Paula, Homecare Supervisor, at 508�414�9084.  

Applications can also be made online at ccworc.org.�

Find Healing after an Abortion�

�

�

�

Project Rachel is the Church’s ministry 

of healing and reconciliation to those 

wounded by abortion.  �

Call in strictest confidence�508�791�HOPE(4673) �

or visit www.hopeafterabortion.com.�

�

Part Time Clerical Position�

Diocesan Fiscal Affairs Office�

�

Duties include sorting mail, filing, data entry, �

mailings and other financial tasks as needed.  �

Required Skills:  Competence in math with strong �

organizational skills and general computer skills, �

ability to work well with others and a working 

knowledge of Microsoft Word and Excel.  �

Work hours are Monday thru Thursday, 10 a.m.�2 p.m.�

Email kbarrett@worcesterdiocese.org for application.�

“My grace is sufficient for you.”�

�

Are you being called by the Lord of the harvest �

to proclaim His kingdom as a priest, deacon �

or in the consecrated life?  �

Contact the Vocation Office at 508�630�4473 �

or email director@worcestervocations.com.�



�

�

            �

                            �

          �

�

�

Year�to�Date Budget (FY 9/1/20�8/31/21): $138,054  �

Year�to Date Collections:                            87,202 �

Year�to Date Electronic Payments:             24,322 �

Year�to Date Deficit:                               ($ 26,530)�

�

�

This weekend’s special collection is for�

Parish Renovation & Maintenance.�

�

Thank you for your continued support�

of St. Christopher Church!�

Weekly Goal:                                      $  3,287�

Weekend of June 19

th

 & 20

th

:             $  2,309�

Deficit:                                               ($     978)�

�

Fuel:                                                   $     216�

Air Conditioning (to date):                  $19,652�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

It’s all so ordinary that we can easily miss it. �

The seagulls hunting and diving for mollusks at the 

beach offer a display of determination and precision as 

they gather their food for the day. It’s simply what these 

creatures do. Yet, there’s a magical artfulness and skill 

to their work that speaks volumes about the One who 

breathed life into their being. This is pretty much the 

way it is with God’s presence. God comes in common 

ways through common things and ordinary people. �

Sadly, we are so engulfed in our little worlds of order 

and ideas to notice the beauty and wonder of it all. 

Many have numbed themselves to the Divine spark at 

the essence of all life because that’s just the way it is. 

What’s so special about it? A sunset is a sunset and a 

seagull is a seagull. That’s precisely what they thought 

about Jesus too. After all, isn’t he just the carpenter’s 

son? What merit can his words possibly have?�

�

If we’re looking for God to come in an event that is so 

dramatic and intense that it knocks our socks off, then 

think again. When pondering God’s relationship with 

His people and God’s action in our lives, we have to go 

back to the stable and the recurring, creative, unending 

power of God’s presence. It was a quiet, run of the �

mill kind of night. There was nothing spectacular or �

extraordinary. To the naked eye, a woman gave birth to 

a child and there wasn’t anything extraordinary to see. 

We have a hard time understanding God’s ordinary�

ness.  Jesus grew up in an ordinary town, had neighbors 

and did normal human things. Perhaps that’s why we 

don’t always like the Gospel. It doesn’t dazzle us with 

extraordinary things but simply challenges us to take �

a different look at our ordinary stuff. That makes us �

uncomfortable. We prefer things as they are. Our lack �

of faith can even cause us to take offense at what Jesus 

says and does, dismissing it as folly.�

�

God’s life�giving presence continues to sustain that �

seagull in flight and keep all things in being regardless 

of whether we have the faith to see and understand this. 

Our personal agendas, preconceived ideas, �

misconceptions, and expectations can often cause us �

to be hardened and blinded to what God is doing or �

desiring to do. While God continues to do what he has 

done for all eternity, faith is needed for God’s presence 

to bear fruit. The blinders we wear and the expectations 

we bring to life can often prevent us from seeing graced 

moments that radiate with God’s graceful presence. 

They also prevent God’s transforming, healing, and 

hope filled vision for our world from being realized. 

Without faith, God won’t be able to do much �

for us either.� � �  ©Liturgical Publications, Inc.�

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT�

�

“As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered me and set 

me on my feet, and I heard the one who was speaking 

say to me, ‘Son of man, I am sending you…’”�

� � � � � ~Ezekiel 2:2�3�

�

God has a plan for each of us.  He calls us to do �

something for Him.  But, He doesn’t leave us on �

our own to figure it out.  He gives us the resources we �

need to do His work.  Are you listening for God’s call?  �

When you hear it, do you get on your feet and �

do the work He asks of you?  Do not be afraid.  �

God doesn’t call the equipped, he equips the called.  �

Answer His call.�




